Myanmar's Statement on recent Developments in the Korean Peninsula

The Government of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar always supports all efforts

for lasting peace and stability, and denuclearization of the Korean Peninsula in a

peaceful manner.

Myanmar therefore welcomes the resumption of inter-Korean dialogue, including

the high-level talks on 10 February 2018, and the positive outcomes of the recent visit of

the Special Envoy of the Republic of Korea to the Democratic People's Republic of

Korea.

The Government of Myanmar further welcomes the upcoming inter-Korea

Summit in April and the plans for the proposed meeting between the President of the

United States of America and the leader of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea.

Myanmar also expresses its appreciation to all parties concerned for their efforts towards

reducing tension in the Korean Peninsula.

Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Nay Pyi Taw.

Dated: 15 March 2018